
Superior Court of California 
County of Fresno 

 
 
 

 
DATE: September 13, 2018 
 
TO: All Superior Court Judges, Commissioners and Employees 
 
FROM: Hon. Alan Simpson, Presiding Judge 
 
RE: INTENT TO TEMPORARILY CLOSE THE FAMILY SUPPORT COURTROOMS 
         _  _____________ 

  
The Court intends to temporarily close the Family Support Courtrooms, located at the B.F Sisk 
Courthouse, to allow for training of Superior Court and Department of Child Support Services 
staff. 
 
Departments 301 and 302 will be closed on the following days during the week of November 
12th:  
    

Monday, November 12, 2018 (Holiday) 
 
Tuesday, November 13, 2018 
 
Wednesday, November 14, 2018 
 
Thursday, November 15, 2018 
 
Friday, November 16, 2018 

 
 
The Family Support Clerk’s Office will remain open.   
 
 
Comments may be submitted by email to:  infodesk@fresno.courts.ca.gov  

-OR- 
Correspondence: ATTN: Administration, 1100 Van Ness Avenue, Fresno, CA 93724 
 
Pursuant to Government Code section 68106, this proposal has been published for public 
comment with a deadline of August 30, 2017.  
Notice will also be posted pursuant to California Rules of Court, rule 10.620(g). 
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